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From: Planning

Sent: 01 March 2016 20:47

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0062/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Mrs Sarah Pattinson at 169, Coach Road, Sleights, Y022 5en

As the owners of 169 Coach Road we are naturally very concerned about the proposed plans on what is a
very busy dangerous road. The access road is next to our property & | know from personal experience the
danger of slowing down to pull up outside my house as drivers do not expect you to. These houses will
lead to many more cars turning left & right from the opposite side having just left blue bank.

This on top of the 5 new houses just completed next to the Plough pub is in our opinion over development
for this part of the village & is likely to lead to more accidents. | believe plans have also been approved for
a further 4 houses opposite 173 Coach Road.

As the access road is next to our property we would like to know how far it will be away from our boundary
& if there are plans to provide any screening to protect our privacy.

Comments made by Mrs Sarah Pattinson of 169, Coach Road, Sleights, Y022 5en Phone 01947 811181
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